
 

 

                                                                                             
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at William Shrewsbury Primary 
School. The post has been created by the retirement of the previous post holder. We 
hope you will consider submitting an application for this unique and exciting post. 
 
William Shrewsbury Primary is a vibrant, outward looking school with high standards 
and an excellent reputation within the local community. We are a large school with three 
forms of entry and a 52 place Nursery. The school’s experienced and dedicated staff 
are always seeking ways to improve their practice in order to provide the highest quality 
educational experiences for our pupils. Our team of skilled and empowered senior and 
middle leaders plan a broad and exciting curriculum offer which includes many out of 
school activities. This is reflected in the many national awards the school has achieved 
at the highest levels and the school’s recent Ofsted report. The school is a popular and 
oversubscribed school with a very supportive and interested community of parents and 
governors. 
 
William Shrewsbury is part of a growing local primary Co-operative Trust of nine 
schools – the Central Co-operative Learning Trust. You will receive excellent support, 
advice and collaboration from the other leaders in the Trust. The Trust has developed 
an extensive offer of networking and CPD for staff and a range of curricular 
opportunities for pupils. 
 
We are looking for an outstanding leader with a passion for learning and a relentless 
determination to ensure that every child reaches their potential. We want a person who 
shares our vision and values but who will bring us fresh challenge and ideas. The 
successful candidate will have a strong commitment to developing the whole child and 
to working in partnership with all stakeholders.   
 
William Shrewsbury is a stimulating and welcoming place to work and this is an 
exceptional opportunity for the right candidate. We hope you will be interested in 
leading our committed and dedicated team of staff and our delightful pupils in the next 
stage of our school’s improvement journey. A list of visit dates and contact details for 
prospective candidates can be found in the advertisement or you can contact 
Bernadette Hunter, on bhunter@centralclt.com, to arrange an informal discussion.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Bernadette Hunter  Linda Perry    Rich Simcox 
CEO CCLT                         Chair of Governors  CEO Designate CCLT 
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